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| like this proposal if the end result is cheaper electricity for Southern New Zealanders.

It is a lot colder down here and we have the oldest housing stock in New Zealand.
Environment Southland have outlined the clean air plan which will affect many houses in
Southland. As a result of the clean air plan some Southland homes will no longer be able
to use their fires and will rely on electricity to heat their homes. A reduction in cost

would be a warm welcome.

Kind regards
Belinda Ballantine





